VAPQ, The Parent Organization of Valley Academy

September Meeting Minutes — Governing Council

9/13/2022| Time: 8:15 AM| Meeting called to order by: A. Sessler (President)
Location: VAPO Room
Meeting was called to order at 8:18 a.m.

A. Sessler (President) C. Breshears (Assistant Principal)
K. Morawa (Treasurer) A. Smith (Office Fundraising)

B. Gebhart (Secretary) A. Bratlien (Special Events)

C. Ushakov (Coyote Pride) S. Hochhalter (8t Grade Promotion)

V. Eckles (Staff Appreciation)

A. Hedgepeth

A. Sessler — Review/approval of meeting minutes — S. Hochhalter motioned the vote, A. Bratlien

seconded. All in favor, no opposition.

K. Morawa - Just one deposit for ice cream.

A. Sessler — Website is still in the works. We will restart the VAPO newsletter this year.
A. Sessler — Book Fair 9/25/2022 Amy will run this until position has been filled.

C. Ushakov ~ Next spirit day is 10/7/2022. All is good and still getting in orders.

V. Eckles — Next staff dinner will be held 10/13/2022 from 4pm-7pm.



A. Smith - Fall fundraiser items to be delivered to school on 10/4/2022. Many of the items have already
been delivered directly to family’s homes. We had $12,000.00 in sales and $5,600.00 goes to the school.

A. Sessler — Next event is the Turkey Trot on 11/18/2022.

S. Hochhalter — First Great Skate was a huge success, 263 people attended and we made $1,052.00. The
next 8% grade events are the car wash scheduled for 10/15/2022 and Fall Dance 10/28/2022 from 6 p.m.-8
p-m.

A. Sessler — Upcoming events Picture Day 9/28/2022, Honor Roll Ice Cream 10/18/2022 and High school
Information Night 11/17/2022.

A. Bratlien — Caught Being Good is on 10/11/2022 and Family Fun Night is scheduled for 9/29/2022. Plan
to send out a flyer every Wednesday to gain more attendance to Family Fun Night. We get 10% of food

truck sales.

A. Sessler - Still trying to fill up our open positions. AZ Corporate Commissions finally approved us.

10/11/2022 | Time 8:15 a.m. | Location VAPO Room

Meeting adjourned at 8:48 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Brie Gebhart
Secretary

VAPO, The Parent Organization of Valley Academy



